Public Hearings

& Notices

PUBLIC NOTICE

A Budget Hearing will be
held on Tuesday, April 12,
2022 for all interested citi-
zens of the Village of Elk
Grove Village, lllinois. The
meeting will be held at 6:45
p.m. in the Council Cham-
bers at the Charles J. Zettek
Municipal Building, 901
Wellington Avenue for the
purpose of discussing the
proposed budget for Fiscal
Year 2022-23.
All inferested citizens will
have the opportunity to give
written and oral comments.
The proposed budget may
be examined in the Office of
the Village Clerk in the Mu-
nicipal Building on week-
days between 8:30 a.m. and
5:00 p.m.
In compliance with
Americans with Disabilities
Act and other applicable
Federal and State laws, the
meeting will be accessible
to individuals with disabil-
ities. Persons requiring dux-
iliary aids and/or services
should contact the Village
Clerk, preferably no later
than five (5) days before the
date of the meeting.
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